
 
 

Ms. Christine E. Long         August 17, 2020  

Registrar and Board Secretary        Sent via Email and RESS 

Ontario Energy Board  

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

 

Dear Ms. Long,  

 

RE: Brantford Power Inc. Price Cap IRM Application, OEB Case No:. EB-2020-0006 

 

Brantford Power Inc. (BPI) has selected to the Price Cap IR method for rate-setting for its 2021 

distribution rates, proposed to be effective January 1, 2021. Accordingly in the Price Cap IR Tranche 

Assignments letter issued July 14, 2020, BPI has been assigned the filing deadline of August 17, 2020.  

BPI has made best efforts to provide the OEB with a filing by this deadline, however due to an issue 

identified while finalizing the Global Adjustment Reconciliation, BPI has discovered the need for 

adjustments to its Deferral and Variance Account balances for disposition which require some further 

investigation to properly assess and document, and to properly incorporate into the rate-setting models. 

As a result, BPI is requesting a one-week extension to its deadline, and plans to file its Application on 

August 24, 2020. 

Please let me know if you have any questions.  

Sincerely,  

 

Original Signed by  

 

Oana Stefan 

Manager, Regulatory Affairs | Brantford Power Inc. 

150 Savannah Oaks Drive, P.O. Box 308, Brantford, Ontario N3T 5N8 

O: 519-751-3522 ext. 5477| M: 519-717-5327  

ostefan@brantford.ca 


